
Square Butte Foundation Wall Project Update

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your donations toward the restoration of the 
foundation wall at the Square Butte Community Hall. 

To date we have raised $10,030 in donations towards our goal. Our initial 
investment of $11,700 added to that amount, gives us $21,730. We are only

 $13, 270 short of qualifying for Foothills County's matching grant of $35,000. 

We are also grateful to those who have purchased 2021 membership. We must 
show our grant funders that we have a robust membership that supports our 
community. We started this year off with only six members plus the Community 
Board of Directors and we were certainly concerned. However, we began reaching 
out to our community to let them know we needed their membership renewals and 
people have responded in an incredible way. We currently have 80 new and 
renewed memberships and 6 Life Time Members (residents who have reached their 
80th birthday). 

If you have not purchased your 2021 membership yet. The cost is $20 for a family 
and $10 for an individual. We accept e-transfers at 
sq.butte.comm.assoc@gmail.com. 

It would be a pleasure to add your name to the current membership list.
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